
KORAUNUI SCHOOL’S  COOL GALA! 

We have a date! 

The gala will be held on Saturday 9 April from 10.00am to 3.00pm as a 

Come for Lunch and Fun Times Gala. This is Week Ten this term. We are now in Week 

Seven. 

We need your help! 
Over the next weeks until the gala, we will ask all families to send along some items to 

contribute to the activities and prizes.  

 

THIS WEEK WE ARE ASKING FOR…. 

Bottles of drink, cans of food, shampoos, spray cans (unopened 

and not past ‘best by’) of all sorts.  

  

Lollies! Wrapped and unwrapped. 

 

 

Please send along at any time crockery for the Smash Palace, any bits and pieces that 

are carryable, clean and sellable for the White Elephant stall, books….. any time you 

like. 

 

ALL DONATIONS CAN BE DROPPED OFF AT THE OFFICE 

 

We have 202 school families. We are asking each family to help, either 

on the day, or the week before.....or both! 

 

There will be boards up outside each block later in the week, with all 

the jobs that need doing. 

 

Please put your family against one of these jobs.  

 

If we all help, then the gala is easy and everyone can enjoy themselves. 

 

THANK YOU! 

 

 
 

  


